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Year 6 Newsletter - Summer 2024

Welcome back and | hope you all had a wonderful, restful Easter. We have hit the ground running
and are finishing our final preparations for SATs. The children have all worked incredibly hard - you
should be very proud! Last term, we learnt so much in such a short space of time: we created our
own bread after tasting and researching, learnt about ancient civilisations and their lasting impact.

Trips and events

During the final term, we have residential trip to Newby Wiske. Please can you inform the office of
any additional information that is necessary for the stay. If your child is not participating with the
residential, they must be in school for those days.

We have finalised a date for the Year 6 production: Wednesday 17" July — 1.30pm and 5.00pm and
the leavers assembly 19th July — 2.00pm.

We will have additional workshops and trips which you will be informed about shortly.
Home Support

As we get closer to SATs, it is important to help support the children as much as possible without
providing undue stress. Please continue to use the CGP books as they will be extremely useful,
supplementing teaching and learning from within school. At this stage, it will be recapping basic
skills and ensuring the children are confident. Fractions, decimals and percentages are areas where
children will benefit from any additional home learning.

Home reading

Children need to continue to read at home. This is imperative to help improve their reading stamina
and fluency. It should be enjoyable and therefore, if they read books that they have selected
independently, or news articles that they have found interesting, then we want to hear about it.
Children should return their blue home reader log on a Thursday.

PE days

With the weather still very unpredictable, could the children please have appropriate outdoor PE kit.
This could be joggers and a sweatshirt or hooded top. This half term, our PE days will be Tuesday
afternoon.

Thank you for your continued support, it is appreciated by the chidlren and the staff.
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